DECEMBER 15, 1975

Office of the White House Press Secretary

## NOTICE TO THE PRESS

## LEFT TO RIGHT

4:00 PM Meeting with Executive Committee of the National Minority Purchasing Council

## THE CABINET ROOM

(Clockwise from the President)

The President

Secretary Morton

Mr. Howard Stickell

Dr. Richard Lesher

Mr. John Phillippe

Mr. Marshall Evans

Mr. Arthur F. Mitchell

Mr. Berkeley Burrell

Mr. Augustine R. Marusi

Mr. Robert Stuart:

Mr. Earl Graves

Mr. Philip A. Duffy

Mr. Frank Winters

Ms. Natalie Lang

Mr. Len Cervenik

Mr. Thomas Ahart

Mr. Philip T. Drotning

Mr. John Calhoun

Mr. William Baroody

NOTE: The Executive Committee of the National Minority Purchasing Council, a non-profit organization attempting to increase marketing opportunities in the private sector for minority business enterprise, requested the meeting with the President to inform him that the Council is setting a goal of \$1 billion in purchases from minority firms through its regional councils and 80 corporate members.